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Comments: I'd like to voice my opposition to the proposed bolt ban in the designated wilderness areas. Bolts are

already few and far between in most federally designated wilderness as is. They're hand drilled making installing

them a rather laborious process. The added safety they provide while being far less intrusive than the many

bridges and trail markers seems like a simple choice in my opinion.  


